
 

BARTON HILLS VILLAGE 
Contractor Notice 

 
 
Please ensure that all workers and suppliers understand the restrictions that apply to 
work within Barton Hills Village. 
 
Consideration of the neighbors, road safety, and protection of the quiet nature of Barton 
Hills Village are high priorities.  Therefore, Barton Hills Village requires the following: 
 

Construction activity is limited to the hours of 8:00 AM – 6:00 PM Monday through 
Friday unless necessity is established and a special permit issued by the Village.   

 
Music/radios may be played only at a level that does not disturb the neighbors. 
 
Parking of employee vehicles and equipment shall be off the roadway as much as 
possible, with both lanes open to traffic except for short periods of time.  Long term 
parking of equipment/trailers is not allowed on the roadsides but may be provided 
nearby through arrangement with the BHV Superintendent. 
 
Sites are to be kept neat and clean, with litter/garbage properly disposed of and  
construction materials stacked away from roadways.  Mud, dirt and debris shall 
be removed from the roads in a timely manner.   
 
Driving at or below the speed limits (25 mph, or less in some places) is essential  

     in protecting all who use the winding roadways, especially pedestrians.   
 
Identify/stake the property corners to ensure work does not encroach on  

     neighboring properties. 
 
Barton Hills Village participates in the MissDig notification system for locating water 
utility lines (phone 811 or 800-482-7171).  Ensure that other utilities have also 
responded to the MissDig request and marked their lines before beginning 
construction. 
 

 
These requirements are enforced by Barton Hills Village. Please contact the clerk’s 
office at 734-222-5209 for any questions or concerns.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
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